
I am writing to the Board of Supervisors in support of an extension, and that the Program should 

be working to support folks trying to maintain compliance!  

This following quote is from California's Dept of Cannabis Control.  This equity grant money is 

for "services like technical assistance to individuals, reduced licensing fees or waived fees, 

assistance in recruitment, training, and retention of a qualified and diverse workforce, and 

business resilience such as emergency preparedness." This money is for us the existing legacy 

grower, victims of the War on Drugs and the persons of economic disparity. Its your job to get us 

this Grant money! And I would like to add this money should be used to help us with double 

taxation and Fees such as " weight and measure fees that both the county and the state insist on 

collecting.  

In Regards,  

Russell Perrin 


